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The following is a synopsis of the significant motions made at the Beach Redevelopment 
Advisory Board meeting of August 15, 2005 (copy of minutes attached) that were specifically 
adopted as recommendations to the City Commission: 
 
HOLIDAY LIGHTS 
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Motion made by Pamela Adams and seconded by Eileen Helfer to recommend that the Beach 
CRA appropriate not more than $45,000 for the purchase of the transformers for the holiday 
lights, which the City would own and use on the west side of the street from Sunrise Boulevard 
to the Bahia Mar.  Motion unanimously adopted 9 - 0.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
_____________________________________________                                     
Bob LaMattina, Beach CRA Director 
 
BL/pls 
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